
is on hiatus for Thanksgiving. 
We’ll be back on November 30 for our annual 

observation of Yom HaGirush. 

Edwin, Carol, and Team Black wish everyone blessings 
and abundance on this day set aside for giving thanks. 

The Edwin Black Show comes to you 
from Washington, DC, via Zoom on 

Thursdays at 3 pm ET. 
Visit TheEdwinBlackShow.com to get show information, to sign up for alerts, 

and to support the show; visit the show’s YouTube channel for enhanced 
recordings of past shows, trailers, bonus features, and more. 

https://www.theedwinblackshow.com/yom-hagirush-2023
https://theedwinblackshow.com/
https://www.youtube.com/c/TheEdwinBlackShow

